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I oppose this bill. Please stop wasting time and get back to working on things that will 

help Oregonians. 

 

Oregon’s vote by mail program is efficient and effective. Mail-in voting has been 

proven to be safe and reliable. Mail-in voting supports ease of voting for citizens that 

otherwise have a hard time make it to a polling place which can be for many reasons 

including employment, childcare, disability, etc. Vite by mail also allows me time to 

research and vote at my leisure without the need for unnecessary time or travel 

expense. The only reason to end mail in voting would be to place a barrier to 

participation. 

 

End this bill now. 

 

 


